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Latin American and Caribbean cuisine is on the menu for WSRE Wine & Food Classic 

WSRE Wine & Food Classic is scheduled to return Oct. 22 after a year off due to the pandemic 

WSRE seeks corporate sponsors and restaurants for 32nd annual fundraiser  

 

 
 

PENSACOLA, Fla., July 26, 2021 ― The WSRE Wine & Food Classic is scheduled to return 
this fall. This year’s event theme honors Hispanic and Latino cultures in observance of National 
Hispanic Heritage Month. La Fiesta del Vino y la Comida will take place on Friday, Oct. 22, in 
the WSRE Jean & Paul Amos Performance Studio at Pensacola State College. 
 
The WSRE-TV Foundation is seeking restaurants and corporate sponsors for this 32nd annual 
walkabout tasting. The District Seville Steak and Seafood, Joe’s Caribe and McGuire’s Irish Pub 
are among those restaurants which have already confirmed their participation in this fundraising 
fiesta supporting local public television. 
 
Contact Tracie Hodson at 850-484-1246 for details. 
 

### 
 

About WSRE: WSRE, a PBS member station licensed to the Pensacola State College District 
Board of Trustees and supported by the WSRE-TV Foundation, serves as a critical media source 
for trusted content and a safe media space for children to grow and learn. 


